Colchester Public Schools

127 Norwich Avenue, Suite 202
Colchester, CT 06415

Dr. Thomas Y. McDowell Phone (860)537-7208
Superintendent of Schools tmcdowell@colchesterct.org

October 3, 2022

Dear Colchester Parents and Families,

As you know, several surrounding communities have recently added concealed armed security
personnel in schools when school is in session. While none of us like this, it is unfortunately,
the world we currently live in.

Providing concealed armed security in our four (4) school buildings will cost approximately
$150,000. Connecticut law requires that any armed security must be either retired
Connecticut State Troopers or retired local Law Enforcement Officers.

| would appreciate you answering the following two (2) questions at the link provided:

1. What Colchester School(s) do your child(ren) attend?

2. Would you support having concealed armed security present in schools when school is
in session?

Armed Security Survey Link

| appreciate your taking the time to complete this survey. The safety of the children placed
under our care is our highest priority.

Sincerely,
Dr. Thomas Y. McDowell,
Interim Superintendent of Schools


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQsRdbNXr5-nveGGm6MK1nUU397DGpls-PyNYk2EMfLct3VA/viewform?usp=sf_link

